
Unsworth Elementary PAC Minutes -May 28, 2024

Call to order - 9:00 am

● Ensure Quorum - Amy (chair), Katie (secretary), Amber C (treasurer), Mr. Mcleod

● Approval of minutes from last meeting - Approved

1. Executive Positions (current school year)

● Pac Chair: Amy Kelly

● Vice Chair: Amy Kelly

● Dpac Rep: vacant

● Hot Lunch: Angelica Bazarski

● Fundraising Coordinator: vacant

● Treasurer: Amber Creelman

● Secretary: Katie Paul

● Member at large: Angelica Bazarski

● Member at Large: Jodi Fraser

● Fruit veggie program: connect with Amanda or Corryn, person needs food safe

● BCCPAC Rep: vacant

2. Executive Positions (for coming school year 2024/25)

● Pac Chair: Ria Cooke nominated and voted in

● Vice Chair: Mike Willford nominated and voted in

● Dpac Rep: Amy nominated and voted in

● Hot Lunch: Angelica Bazarki with help from Bryana McDermott and Jodi Fraser

● Fundraising Coordinators: Bryana McDermott, Jodi Fraser

● Treasurer: Amber Creelman

● Secretary: Katie Paul

● Member at large: Angelica Bazarski

● Member at Large: Jodi Fraser

● Fruit veggie program: vacant

● BCCPAC Rep: vacant



3. Committee Reports

● Staff appreciation day set for Tuesday June 18th. Amy will arrange lunch, Bryana will

arrange dessert and Amber will decorate. We currently have $200 from fundraising and

$200 from the PAC towards this day.

● Farewell celebration for Mr. Mcleod will be at Farmhouse June 27th at 3pm

a) Hot Lunch - Angelica Bazarski

● Final hot lunch dates up and coming

● New ideas for next year include pasta day in classrooms and donut/popcorn day

alternating fridays.

b) Fundraising

● Wood planter fundraiser for 3d art club was a success. It brought in $826 and the profits

will go to Mr Caskanette to better the art club.

● Cheam golf fundraiser was a success! (total to come)

● Year book sales closed. Totals to come. Printing will be started soon.

● Grade 5 celebration planning under way. June 17th at Camp Charis. Gr 5 parent

volunteers will be in attendance to help with stations such as rockwall climbing and

archery.

● Carnival to be arranged by Jody and Amy. games, cake walk, balloon pop, mini golf. More

info to come. ** update on this? No update. will re-visit next year.

● School family movie night coming up on May 30th. Parents volunteers for popcorn, hot

dogs and babysitting are Angelica, Amy, Mike and Jennifer Willford

● Stay safe course to be arranged for September. Katie to check pro-d days and work with

Mike and Amy to plan.

● Amber to arrange Excel martial arts fundraiser for the coming school year.

● Plan for District grounds keeper (Ken Klaasen) and new principal to join our next PAC

meeting and discuss our purchase of new playground equipment, such as a luna blaster.



c) Treasurer Report

● Bussing total ($3050) has been reimbursed to PAC with final payment of $1540.

● Angelica Basarki will be added to banking info. Cancelled as the year is almost over and

we will revisit next year.

● Current checking account at $50,278.86 (up from $4000 last month)

● Amber sent in a new gaming grant request for the coming school year.

● 10 ipads purchased for the school $6187.44

4. Administration Report

● June interviews will be in place for a full time music teacher and new LA/RT position.

This position will be 20% LA and 80% RT.

● Track tryouts underway for the grades 3/4/5. Mini meets are on June 5th and 12th and

the main meet is on June 20th.

● Field update: revisit next school year. The field was not done correctly and has to be

redone.

● Searching for a new noon hour supervisor as Kiara has a new job. Update?

● kinder mini sessions June 13th

● 3D art club fundraiser a success. See notes in fundraising.

● Waterslides for Grades 3/4/5 on June 25th. PAC has contributed $25 per student which

leaves the cost to families at $30 per child.

● Music room will potentially be moved to the 4 classroom corridor for the coming school

year. The 3 other rooms will be used as a calming room, an art room, and a story studio.

● Laptop cart has been purchased via cost share with the school district (70/30). Our

school now has 30 brand new laptops and a cart for the coming school year.

5. Gaming Grant

● Amber has sent in the application for the coming school year.

Meeting Adjourned: 10:10 am

Next meeting September 2024




